
	

October	12,	2018	
	
Dear	DSA	Families,		
	
I	want	to	notify	you	that	the	district	has	reassigned	our	Social	Worker	and	Psychologist	to	other	positions	
within	the	Denver	Public	Schools.		Beginning	on	Monday,	October	15,	2018	we	will	have	temporary	
support	personnel	assigned	to	DSA	on	a	rotating	basis	until	permanent	replacements	are	hired	by	the	
district	and	placed	at	DSA.		Until	permanent	replacements	are	assigned	to	DSA	these	temporary	providers	
will	be	working	out	of	room	106L	in	the	main	office.			
	
For	your	information,	all	Specialized	Service	Providers	(Social	Workers,	Psychologists,	and	Nurses)	are	
hired	by	the	district	and	managed	by	the	District	Department	of	Social	Work,	Psych	Services,	and	Nursing	
Services.		These	departments	assigns	these	providers	to	schools.		
		
I	ask	that	you	talk	with	your	student	and	let	them	know	that	if	an	emergency	situation	arises	they	should	
report	to	the	main	office.		Furthermore,		remind	your	student	about	the	ability	to	report	concerns	through	the	
Colorado's Safe2Tell hotline at 1-877-542-7233. 
	
I	will	communicate	as	soon	as	possible	when	we	have	more	information	on	replacement	staff.	If	you	have	
any	questions	or	concerns	regarding	this	issue	feel	to	reach	out	to	Ms.	Aspen	Burkett,	Assistant	Principal	
or	Mr.	Benjamin	Espinosa,	DSA	Family/Community	Liaison.		
	

Sincerely,	

	
																																													William	M.	Kohut,	
																																													Principal,	Denver	School	of	the	Arts	

 
	
	

	
	 	


